Letters from C. Röbelen to Frederik Sander
 

226 Röbelen to Sander





Zurich, 20th July 1885

Dear Mr. Sander,

As I shall be going to Bern within the next few days and I shall be nearer Marseille than London, I would ask you to write to me as soon as possible, or get someone to write to me to tell me if it is really necessary for me to come to London first. You can tell me by letter just as well what you want me to do and collect. This would save money and the wretched train journey.

Awaiting your early reply, 

Kind regards,

C. Roebelen

Bahnhofstrasse 64, Zurich
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